
 

 

Men Serving This Morning  
during Worship 

Announcements: Steve Ellis 
Song Leader: Seth Thompson 
Visitor Cards: Jack Hayes 
 

Lord’s Supper 
Prayer: Greg Elston, 

Brian King, Kole King, 
David Shaner, Trent Gee, 
Cody Gee, Randy Chrane 

 
Usher: Cory Wilsher 
Usher: Chase Fortune 
Reading/Prayer: Eddie Moudy 
Sermon: Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer: Blake Vogler 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Song Leader: Seth Thompson 
Reading/Prayer: Darrell Conway 
Sermon: Greg Elston 
Closing Prayer:  Monty Ellis 
Communion:  Bill Shaner 
 

Men Serving This Wednesday 
Song Leader: Jay Hayhurst 
Invitation: Lee Knox 
Announcements: D.D. Southall 
Closing Prayer: Don Southall 
 

December Building Security 
Brad Barron 

 
December Baptistry Attendants 

Billy Berny/Pat Chrane 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

Sunday A.M.  
Bible Class 10:00 

Children Praise God  
in Song 10:45 

Worship  at 11:00  
 

Sunday  P.M. 
Worship at 6:00 

Monday P.M. 
Men’s Bible Class at 7:00 

Tuesday A.M. 
Ladies Bible Class at 10:00 

Wednesday P.M.  
Devotional/Class   

at 7:00 

Remember in Your  Daily Prayers 

Mitch Brown 
Cindy Chrane 

Kim Davison and son  
Jarrod Acosta 

Winford Gardner  
Bettye Hayhurst 
Johnny Hayhurst 

New Christian Sister,  
Paige Hayhurst 
Tony Hayhurst 

Nita Miller 
 

Zan Wilson’s sister, 
Nicki Anderson 

Leslie Heatley’s niece, 
Whitney Wood 

Daphna Chrane’s dad, 
Frank Owens 

Kim Davison’s sister, 
Tammy Adkisson 

Friend of Neely’s, Cora Miller, 
from Oplin church of Christ 
Maxwell family and Aaron’s  

grandmother, Peggy Bales and 
Debbi’s mom, Carla Long 

Jaycee Fortune’s friend, Zach 
Emily Hubbard’s mother, 

Regina Cooper 
Jeremy Myers dad, Charles 

Tracy Brown’s uncle,  
Bill Faircloth and  

friend, Stephanie Cobb 
Scott Thompson’s grandfather, 

Loren Thompson 
Cindy Brown’s 3 yr. old  
great-niece, Tessa Ford 

Choose This Day Whom You Will Serve 

“As for me and my house, we will serve the Lord. Joshua 24:15   
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Welcome Visitors! 
We are glad you chose to worship and serve our  
risen Lord Jesus with us today!  May what we do  
together bring honor and glory to our God and  

encourage you in your discipleship. 

Adult Bible Classes 
 

Sunday Morning 
Auditorium 

Practical Christianity 
Book of James 
Terry Chrane 

 
Fellowship Hall 

The Christian Home 
Greg Melton 

Young Married Adults 
 

New Classroom #1 
“You and God” 
Evan Simmons/ 

Eddie Moudy/Jim Judah 
“LIFT” Team 

 
New Classroom #2 

Old Testament History 
Billy Berny/Lee Knox 

 
Wednesday Night  

Auditorium 
Book of Mark 

Billy B./ Eddie M./Steve E. 
New Classroom #1 

LIFT Group 
Video Series—Book of John 

Lee Knox’s parents, 
Rusty and  Sharon Knox 

Bill Shaner’s life-long friend, Micky 
Horton 

Chandler Albergucci and  
Chelsea Tidwell’s father,  

Darrin Albergucci 
T.J. Hunter’s grandmother, 

Earlene McWilliams 
Student of Tabitha Coffman, 

Jasmine Lara 
Mitch Brown’s mother, Linda 

Kaden Hazlip in Parkland  
Burn Center 

Janie Smith’s husband Glenn 
Relatives of the Melton’s 

5 yr. old Ian Schroer  and family 
Jacinda Simmons friend,  

Katelyn Harlow 
Nancy Vannoy’s sister,  

Jackie Barry; and friends 
Glenda and Debbie 

Brady Broyles grandmother, 
Penny Hollingsworth 

Carolyn Boydstun 
Debbie Ake 

Melton’s neighbors, Beth Byerly 
and Hope Lott  

Newborn Baby Halle Spivey and 
parents Britt and Autumn 

Tennison family in Eula 
 

Many of us who are traveling this 
time of year and many who are 

missing their loved ones. 
 

New Ladies Class begins January 11th! 
 

We are so blessed to have Monna Rae Bruce teach-
ing the class on Wednesday nights.  She will be 

teaching the same study on women of the Bible that 
she and Melissa Shaner are teaching on   Tuesday 
mornings.  This is a great opportunity for those of 
us that aren’t able to attend the Tuesday morning 

class to be together for Bible study and fellowship. 
From looking at our church member list there is the 
potential for over 30 ladies to attend this class.  We 

hope you will all make a special effort to attend. 

You are a generous people!

Last Sunday you gave $8,630 

to pay on our building  

renovation loan.   

May we glorify God in all of 

the activities that go on in  

our church building. We are  

so blessed physically  

and spiritually! 

The Men’s Bible Class on Monday evenings and the    
Ladies Bible Class on Tuesday mornings will both be  

taking a short break during the holiday season. 



 

 

For the Record 
2016 Budget Total—$279,576 

Weekly Contribution Goal—$5,377 

Year-to-date Contribution Avg.—$4,803 

Contribution Previous Sunday—$5,183 

Year-to-date Actual Contribution-$235,355 

Minister Greg Melton can be reached at 940-550-2095; email:melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

Church Website www.hwy36churchofchrist.org ;  Church Email hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 

 

If you would like to use the church building for a family     

fellowship please remember to complete a “Building Reserva-

tion” form  2 weeks before the date of your requested reserva-

tion.  These forms are  available on the wall by the church of-

fice. You may give the completed form to church  secretary, 

Janice     Conway. 

Children’s Worship   
Bulletins are beside this 
newsletter in  the foyer.  
One for ages 3-6 and an-

other for  
ages 7-12.  

Do you need to 
access your 

Bible  on your  
wireless  

device?  The  
Hwy. 36   

password is 
Acts2:38   

(no spaces & 
case  sensitive) 

Secret Sisters  

remember to  

encourage your  

secret sister 

each month 

with a small 

gift! 

 

Youth Group Events 
 

Pam Yeaman  
is collecting  
Box Tops for  

Education  
for a school 
fundraiser.  

Please put them in the box 
on the table in the foyer. 

Dec. 19—Dustin Brown 

Dec. 19—Tammie King 

Dec. 20—Sam Hayes 

Dec. 20—Gaye May 

Dec. 22—Allie Shaner 

Dec. 24—Miles Wilsher 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities for Youth 6th-12th Grades 

Dec. 28—POW (Puppets on Wednesday) 

 

Deacon Overseer—Gary Vannoy 

Fellowship Activities—Brady and Glenda Broyles 

Sunday Morning Bible Class Teacher for December is 

D.D. Southall. 

Single Adults ages 18+ are invited 
at 7:00 p.m. each Monday for 

food, fellowship and a devotional. 
 
Dec. 19—Jim & Debbie Judah’s 

Items Needed to Benefit Others 

 TODAY at 4:30 p.m. 

Janice Conway’s home 

 

Ladies and girls are invited 

to this festive occasion for 

tea and crumpets!  Also 

wear your ugliest Christmas 

sweater for a contest.  You will also learn about some 

exciting things happening in 2017! 

Check out the Mission bulletin board in the foyer 

across from the ladies restroom.  It has been redone 

to show you a clearer picture of the missions around 

the world that Hwy. 36 supports.  We are excited to 

add Guatemala to our mission efforts.  The fields are 

ripe unto harvest and many souls are being saved.  

Several of our Hwy. 36 family will be going there 

with Gary Vannoy in January to look at the Lord’s 

work being done there.  Thank you Lord for all the  

opportunities you give us to share you and your gift 

of eternal life. 


